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Dear Benton County Planning Commissioners,
 
My name is Matt Delaney, and I live at 38674 Harrington Drive in Lebanon, Oregon. I am
writing to express my opposition to Republic Services’ Conditional Use Permit
application LU-24-027 to expand the Coffin Butte landfill. I urge the Planning
Commission to deny this application.
 
The proposed expansion would significantly interfere with the character of the
community as well as create harmful impacts on property values, wildlife habitats, and
outdoor recreation.
 
Rather than expanding landfills, we should create more sustainable solutions like waste
reduction and recycling.
 
Sincerely,
Matt Delaney
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